
 

 

April 10, 2017 

 
Steven V. King   
Executive Director and Secretary                                                          
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission                                                                            
P.O. Box 47250                                                                                      
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
RE: UT 110321, Telrite Corporation d/b/a LIFE WIRELESS -Lifeline Customer Subscriber & Deactivation 
Report -1Q17 
 
 
Dear Secretary, 
 
Please accept this filing on behalf of Telrite Corporation d/b/a LIFE WIRELESS as compliance with the 
filing requirements in Telrite’s Granting Order in Docket No. UT-110321 granted on September 13, 2013.   
 
I hereby certify that the information is true and accurate as of the date indicated.  I further affirm that I 
have the responsibility and authority to make this certificate on behalf of Telrite Corporation d/b/a LIFE 
WIRELESS. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Mark Lammert 
 
Mark Lammert, CPA 
Attorney-in-Fact 
Telrite Corporation d/b/a Life Wireless 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


